Friday, September 26, 2014

Dear 1st Grade Families,

We are officially a month into school!  Your student has worked extremely hard this past month, and I cannot wait to keep working with them throughout the school year.  Now that we have been in school for a month, it is the time for parent/teacher conferences.  During these conferences we will discuss your student’s NWEA scores, work that they have completed so far, and we will discuss any questions or concerns that you have as well.   Below is a sign-up sheet for the parent/teacher conferences.  Please choose a time that works best for you.  If there is a conflict with the time that you chose, I will contact you immediately.  If you have a conflict with any of the times available, please contact me as soon as possible, and we can work together to find another time.   


	Day:
	3:00-3:30pm
	3:45 to 4:15 pm
	4:30 to 5:00 pm
	5:15 to 5:45 pm. 

	Thursday, October 2nd, 2014
	
	
	
	

	Monday, October 6th, 2014
	


	
	
	

	Wednesday, October 8th, 2014
	

	
	
	

	Thursday, October 9th, 2014
	
Not available

	
Not available
	
	

	Tuesday, October 14th, 2014 
	


	
	
	

	Wednesday, October 15th, 2014
	


	
	
	

	Thursday October 16th, 2014 
	


	
	
	

	Tuesday, October 21st, 2014 
	

	
	
	

	Wednesday, October 22nd, 2014 
	


	
	
	


Please include your name and the best number to contact you in case of a conflict:

Name:												

Student:											

Phone Number:										


Sincerely,



Ms. LaCasse
1st  Grade Teacher
Groveton Elementary School
E-mail: l_lacasse@sau58.org
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